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SB 585         SENATE COMMITTEE ON RULES 

 

Oppose the rule of changing the 180 day rule to allow the rule to be changed to allow 

a person to become a precinct committee person. 

 

Also oppose the majority political party voting standards, request that the legislature 

incorporate to make available to all Oregonians a free and fair election. All voters 

should be entitled to vote for any candidate within their voting district in any primary 

or general election. The parceling out of parties is anarchic, citizens deserve the best 

choice of candidate of their choosing. Currently Oregonians are excluded or 

restrained from voting for any person seeking office. Currently if not registered as a 

voter for a major party the primary is a boondoggle of keeping the status quo of 

Republican/Democrat scheme to lock down politics in favor of Democrat/Republican 

candidates.  

Aware that a voter may vote bubble, blank fill in of name of choice, but do all Oregon 

voters know this is an option as a general rule of any election? 


